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Program Directors Committee                                                                                                                                                                    Thursday, March 13, 2014                                                            
  Meeting Summary

1. Brent Isler, Comp Management, BWC Safety Grants: Three to one match money is available for safety equipment including ceiling lifts, Hoyer lifts, vehicle lifts, bathing equipment and other items. Grant dollars are being allocated quickly. If interested, get your application in ASAP. (handout)
 
2. Conference updates and moderating: Committee members signed up to moderate sessions. If you are interested, contact Teri Derry at tderry@opra.org 

3. Lisa Burt, DODD Review, CMO Manager, Office of Provider Standards and Review, On-line Plan of Correction Application: This process is in the beginning stages and completion is probably months away. It is being developed so that POC’s can be posted on-line. Only fully completed reviews will be public. Input is being collected to make the process simple. (handout) OPRA will continue to work with DODD on the development. Volunteers may be needed. More to come.

4. CMS definition of community: OPRA’s summary documents and questions for CMS were reviewed. Concern expressed that ICF residents will not be able to access services as community day programs expand and develop, due to the Active Treatment rate.

5. S.B. 270: History, language and OPRA’s suggested revisions shared.

6. Updates:
Money Management: OPRA comments on draft rule shared. Please submit comments/concerns on future versions. This rule is a draft and not yet in the clearance process.
LOC: DODD has the number of pilot review necessary to develop the scoring algorithm and analyze for    MOE issues. This work will take about another month. DODD will then schedule a follow up meeting.
ODH/DODD Streamlining:  ODH will be taking over licensure reviews in ICF’s. Current timeline is 2 years. There is a stakeholder meeting next week to discuss particulars.
 SSA Rule: DODD training PowerPoint is available on DODD’s website. OPRA is developing training on implementation of new provisions.
Behavior Support: OPRA’s comments on the latest draft shared. DODD is issuing another version. Please watch your email and provide feedback. 
DODD ICF Committees: The reimbursement group is working on ceilings/rate setting. CPE is discussing feasibility.
 OPRA concerns: OPRA’s list was shared and feedback received.

7. Surveys: The new licensure process is going well. Having the needed information ready to go at the time of the survey is saving a lot of time.


The next Program Directors Committee meeting is May 8th, 2014
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